
Advance reservations will be required to enter and drive through Yosemite National Park every day from 
May 20th to September 30th, 2022 between peak visiting hours of 6:00am and 4:00pm. This temporary 
requirement is in effect to help ease congestion while several construction and improvement projects 
occur in the park and is not due to Covid-19.

If you can’t get a peak-hour reservation for your desired date, don’t worry. There are plenty of things to 
do in the Yosemite region that will fill your days with fun and excitement.
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